
 
 
      

        
 
Well here we are, already at the end of term 5.  Term 6 is already shaping up to be extremely busy with 
new dates being added to the diary all the time - please keep checking for updates. 

 
This week the Year 6s have been 
honing their cycling skills and 
learning to ride safely on the roads 
in their Bikeability sessions. We’re 
pleased to say that all who took part 
achieved the award and the 
Bikeability leaders were very keen 
to point out how exceptionally polite 
the children were - great 
ambassadors for the school. 

 
Yesterday it was the turn of the children in Cherry and Willow Class to showcase their amazing learning 
to parents and other family members and then again to the rest of the school this morning.  I’m sure that 
anyone who came would agree that they all did a fantastic job, demonstrating with great enthusiasm 
everything they have learnt.  Thank you to Mrs Muckley, Mrs PC and the team for organising it. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We would also like to say a big thank you to Mrs Wills and the eco-team 
for organising a week of litter picking as a way of demonstrating our 
school value of ‘Respect’.   
 
Pupils have been collecting rubbish in house groups from sites around 
the village this week, including our school site where rubbish often 
blows in from the surrounding area.  17Kg of rubbish was collected, 
reminding us all of the importance of putting rubbish in a bin or taking it 

 
 



 
 
      

        
 
home with us in order to respect our environment. However, on a positive note, the general consensus 
is that in comparison to our last litter pick, Clutton has become a much tidier village! 

 
 

 
Finally, today we said a sad farewell to Tressa who has been with us for 
several years both as a member of lunchtime staff and teaching 
assistant.  She will be very much missed but we wish her all the very 
best for the future. 
 
 

Have a wonderful half term break and we shall see you all back ready for learning on Monday 2nd June. 
 
Mrs Cowgill and Mr Turull 

 
Rowan class trip to Greyfield woods 
 
This week Rowan class took a trip to Greyfield woods - walking 
almost 4 miles there and back! In Geography we have been 
looking at rivers and waterfalls so we took the opportunity to 
explore a waterfall that is just down the road from us. We had a 
fantastic morning exploring the woods and even had a chance to 
paddle in the stream! A big thank you to Mrs Gange for helping 
us with our trip.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
      

        
 

 
 
Head Teacher Awards 

 

 

 

        Congratulations to 
Amber House for winning 
the House Cup this term!! 

They will receive their treat 
early next term, date to be 

confirmed. 

Congratulations to the following children for  
Receiving the Head Teacher’s Award this 
week: Spencer, Sophie, Nina, Jacob, Thomas 
and Millie. 

 
The children with the most 
Doodle stars in their class this 
week are:  
Doodle Maths - Coralie, Ella, 
Orla, Hera, Reuben, Lottie, 
Toby, Ellis and Teddy. 
 

 

Other Awards 
 
There were so many awards shown today due to 
competitions and presentations on the weekend.  
Thank you to all the children pictured for sharing 
their achievements with us today. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
      

        
 

Notices 
●​ Lost Property - There is a growing collection of unnamed lost property in the reception area.  

Please come and claim the items you're missing.  Anything left in the box at the end of each term 
will be added to the swap shop rail. 

●​ Eco Team Swap Shop - The Swap Shop rail is always available in the reception area to browse 
for uniform and PE kit items.  Everything is free to take and if you have any outgrown uniform  you 
would like to donate then please drop it into the office.  We have a glut of small sizes, so if you 
know any children who will be starting reception in September please tell the parents about the 
Swap Shop rail and they can get free uniform! 

●​ Water bottle - A reminder that every child must bring a water bottle to school everyday for their 
own personal use.  Please can you also ensure these are washed out thoroughly.  We have had a 
few cases of children bringing mouldy bottles into school where they have been refilled before 
washing. 

●​ Bikes and Scooters - When arriving at school bikes and scooters are to be walked around the 
back of the school and securely parked in the bike racks.  They are not to be ridden on the 
playground, especially when leaving school at pick up time.  Please remind your children of this 
to avoid any accidents or collisions, thank you. 

●​ Office email address - Please note that if you need to contact the school office the email address 
is office@clutton.mnsp.org.uk. 

●​ Long hair - For reasons of health and safety, long hair should always be tied back. 
●​ School day - Begins at 8.45am and ends 3.15pm. The gates will close at 8.50am and after this 

time you will need to press the buzzer to enter the school. Children arriving after 8:50am are 
marked as late in the register. 

●​ School pick up - Please remember to inform the school if collection arrangements are different  
         from normal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
  
  
 
 

 
 



 
 
      

        
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


